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Benchmark Maintenance Services Machinery Installation Training: 
 
 

John Lambert has been assisting Dofasco Steel with machine alignment practices since 
March 2002.  Since that time John has trained Trades people and Millwright apprentices. 
 
All feedback we have received has been very positive and John, very well received.  John 
brings very strong background knowledge to this field and all trades personnel have 
expressed their approval of John’s method of theory and hands on learning. 
 
I would strongly recommend this training for Trades people and apprentice who are 
responsible for the installation and maintenance of rotating equipment. 
 
We hope to have John train our future and existing trades people as part of our future 
involvement with our Predictive and Preventative maintenance vision. 
 
Sincerely  
Mike Dickson  
Training Co-coordinator 
Dofasco Steel Hamilton Ontario 


